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AGENDA ITEM III


SUBURBAN LIBRARY COOPERATIVE

44750 Delco Blvd
Sterling Heights, Michigan 48313
Board Meeting
February 25, 2016
I.
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. at the Suburban Library Cooperative by Bill Grandstaff.

Trustees present: Diane Barr (Armada), Barbara Brown (Clinton-Macomb), Bill Grandstaff (Romeo), Charlene VanMarcke (Roseville), Nancy Todorovich (Sterling Heights), Belinda Shelton Duggan (Troy).
            
Trustees excused:  Murney Bell (CHE), Ron Black (SBL), Mark Wollenweber (St. Clair Shores).
Staff present: Tammy Turgeon, Pat Linsday
II.          Approval of the Agenda
       Motion made by VanMarcke to approve the Agenda, supported by Duggan. Motion Carried.

III.         Approval of the Minutes

Motion made by Brown to approve the January 28, 2016 minutes, supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried

IV.
Public Participation

None
V.          Member Library Concerns
The Troy Public Library is having a lot of interesting programing, including Homebrewing for Everyone and home organizing tips from Organize Your World, Inc. The Romeo District Library had the program “Ragtime Piano” with Matthew Ball that had 118 persons attend.
VI.          Action Items
A.  Approval of the Bills – February 2016
Payment of the bills for February 2016 was approved on a motion by Duggan, supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried.

B.  Budget Reports
VanMarcke moved to receive and file the January 2016 Budget Reports, supported by Brown. Motion Carried.

C. Investment Report/Finance Committee Report
Barr moved to receive and file the Investment/Finance Committee Report, supported by Duggan. Motion Carried.
D. Shared Technology Committee Recommendations
1.     2016/17 Staff User Fee
Duggan made a motion to approve the increase of Staff User Fees for the fiscal year 2016/17 by $100 to $5,600 per year/$1,400 per quarter as recommended by the Shared Technology Committee and the Suburban Library Advisory Council. The motion was supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried.

2.     Update Records in OCLC

Todorovich made a motion to update the records in OCLC for a one time cost of $380 as recommended by the Shared Technology Committee and the Suburban Library Advisory Council. The motion was supported by Duggan. Motion Carried.
VII.      Information Items
A. Director’s Report
Tammy distributed the MLA Advocacy Report that includes Governor Snyder’s 2017 Budget recommendations that leaves state aid for libraries the same. Also, a fix it bill for PA269/SB571 passed in the House. Cooperatives are working on getting a group discount for SCOLA, an on-line language resource. The proposed costs are $100 per Cooperative and $100 for each library that wishes to participate. The Cooperative had a webinar “How to Articulate Your Library’s Value” attended by six library directors. Tammy will forward the link to this webinar to the board. Other webinars offered by the Cooperative are going well.
B. Items for the March Agenda


Nothing at this time. Duggan made a motion to cancel the March 24, 2016 Board Meeting,   

  supported by VanMarcke. Motion Carried.
C. Advisory Council Minutes January 2016
 VIII.     Next Meeting


The next Board Meeting will be Thursday, April 28, 2016 at the Suburban Library Cooperative. 
  IX. 
Adjournment


Brown moved to adjourn at 6:53 p.m., supported by Todorovich. Motion Carried.









Respectfully submitted:










Diane Barr, Secretary
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